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Russell graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Psychology. He joined Mayo Clinic at
Jacksonville in 2012. There he worked in various positions as part of a multidisciplinary
healthcare team. He started in Gastroenterology and joined a research team to study
the treatment of various colon cancers. While serving in research he published multiple
papers which further advanced the care and treatment of colon cancer. He later joined
the strategic research team which focused on the treatment of various cancer types as
well as the field of Alzheimer’s research. During his time in Strategic Research he
helped secure many National Institutes of Health and Department of Defense funded
research projects. These projects aimed at the progressing of our knowledge of
targeted cancer treatment. These NIH and DOD funded studies also allowed for better
individualized medicine to care for patients suffering from Alzheimer’s disease. In 2019,
Russell switched his focus from the laboratory to patient care. He left Mayo Clinic to
complete a Masters degree in Physician Assistant studies. He graduated in 2022 and
chose to pursue a career in Pain Management. He moved from Florida to South
Carolina and has been providing high quality patient care to patients in the Columbia
area.



